
 

 

Health Advisory 
and update 
 

British Council School 

Solano, 5 -7. Urbanización  
Prado de Somosaguas. 

28223 Pozuelo de Alarcón, Madrid 

Tel: +34 913 373 612 
Fax: +34 913 373 634 

school@britishcouncil.es 

British Council Infant School 

Alfonso Rodríguez  

Santamaría 23-25 

28002 Madrid 

Departamento de Admisiones 

Tel: +34 911 336 894 

AdmisionesColegio@britishcouncil.es 

www.britishcouncilschool.es 

 
 
 



 

   

 

 

Dear families, 

 

 

We are writing to provide information on measures we are taking at the British Council School to help 

ensure the safety of all students due to the current Coronavirus (Covid-19) situation. 

 

We would like to confirm that our classes are continuing as normal. We are following the official 

recommendations of the Ministry of Health and the World Health Organization (WHO)   to ensure the 

health, safety and well-being of all our students which is our top priority.    

  

 

However, we request that your children do not attend class if: 

 

• You have visited a controlled location as stipulated by your local government authority in the 14-day 

period before class. 

• You are unwell or have a high temperature, persistent cough, difficulty breathing or other flu-like 

symptoms. 

 

Additionally, we ask for your cooperation to follow basic hygiene practices recommended by the Health 

Ministry to avoid the spread of the Covid-10 virus:  

• Frequent handwashing (washing with water and soap)  or the use of an alcohol-based hand 

sanitiser that contains at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are not available. 

• Avoid close contact with people who show signs of a respiratory infection, such as coughing or 

sneezing. 

• When you sneeze or cough, cover your mouth and nose with disposable tissue and wash your 

hands. 

 

We are monitoring the situation very closely and will continue to take relevant measures in line with the 

advice of the national healthcare authorities. Our top priority is the  health and safety of our children.  

 

If you need any further clarification, please get in touch with our Head Nurse:    Inmaculada Herranz: 

Inmaculada.Herranz@britishcouncil.org /  (+34) 91 337 3627. 

 

Thank you for your help and understanding. 
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